
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Programme Organized on Course Outcome 



 

 

 

 

Report on “Perspectives of Outcome Based Education and 

NAAC Accreditation" 
 

"Perspectives of Outcome Based Education and NAAC Accreditation" organized by the 

Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) on October 18, 2022. The session conducted by Dr. 

Prasad Edamana from IIT Madras. This FDP focused on discussing the importance and 

perspectives of Outcome Based Education (OBE) and the accreditation process by the National 

Assessment and Accreditation Council (NAAC) in the context of higher education institutions. 

 

Participants in this FDP gained insights into OBE, which is an educational approach that 

emphasized defining and assessing learning outcomes and aligning them with program goals. 

The discussion about NAAC accreditation addressed the process, benefits, and requirements 

for higher education institutions to obtain accreditation from NAAC. 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

AN ORIENTATION FOR UG PROJECT 

An orientation class for the Undergraduate (UG) project was held on August 9, 2022, from 

10:00 AM to 12:30 PM at CPA College of Global Studies. The session was conducted by 

Assistant Professor Reji from MES Keveeyam College Valanchery. This orientation aimed to 

provide valuable insights and guidance to UG students embarking on their project journey. 

The session commenced with a warm welcome to Assistant Professor Reji, by Mary 

Haritha.PT, (HOD of English Department). Assistant Professor Reji provided an insightful 

overview of the UG project, explaining its importance, objectives, and the role it plays in the 

students' academic journey. The discussion included the significance of project-based learning 

and its practical applications. Students were guided through the process of selecting an 

appropriate project topic and preparing a project proposal. Assistant Professor Reji offered 

valuable tips on choosing relevant and achievable research topics. Rinsha from 5th Sem.BA 

expressed thanks to Assistant Professor Reji, and the entire Class. The orientation class has set a 

positive tone for the upcoming projects and is expected to contribute significantly to the 

academic growth of the students. 

 

 


